



Alumni spotlight

Maggie (Burton) Connelly SPS Class of 2004 (SPS student from 1997-2004)



Current job: 5th Grade Teacher at Saint Patrick School **Favorite SPS memory:** I will never forget reaching my goal of 100 books in Mrs. Creason's class. When students reached their goal, Mrs. Creason

would bake us each a cake.

She instilled in me a love for reading that I still have to this day - even though I don't get a cake for it anymore!

Would you like to be featured in an alumni spotlight, or have a suggestion for someone else who should be? Email development@spscarlisle.org.

You can also tell us about yourself using this form.



You may have known it as the Race for Education, but these days we call it Finnegan's Fun Run. This is a fundraiser for technology with a goal, this year, of \$35,000.

We put on our own color run, with students running around the track and our fields, getting doused in powdered color along the way.

We invite all alumni to join us to watch (or let us know if you want to throw color) the afternoon of May 25.

If you'd like to donate to the cause, visit our website **here**.



Check out our business directory featuring school families. We would be happy to list the businesses of alumni as well. Check out the directory link **here**. If you would like to have your business included, fill out this **form**.

Saint Patrick School has some exciting events coming up.

We welcome alumni, as well as current and prospective families, parishioners and friends of the school to these free and fun occasions.

Fine Arts Night: Saint Patrick School at the Movies: Tuesday, May 10, 6 p.m. in the PAC.

Saint Patrick School is going to the movies with live performances from 3rd-5th grade students, along with our Band, String Ensemble, Elementary Choir, and Middle School Chorale groups.

Shrek Jr.: The Saint Patrick Players presents this musical production Friday, April 29, 7 p.m.; Saturday, April 30, 7 p.m. and Sunday, May 1, 2 p.m. in the PAC.

You can also view the school's Google calendar here.



Did you know we have an active school Facebook page? Search for Saint Patrick School Carlisle to see what's going on around here.



Would you like to give back to SPS?

We are in the middle of our Annual Fund campaign. If you'd like to make a donation, click <u>here</u>. All money raised helps fund the school's budget so we can keep

Do you have a special skill or talent that you would like to share with us? Maybe you'd like to talk to a class? Maybe you'd be willing to moderate an after-school club? Maybe your talent fits with a special event we are holding? If you'd like to have a conversation about connecting with the

school on this level, please reach out to Development Director Lisa Maddux at development@spscarlisle.org or 7127-249-4826, ex. 129.